
 
  

 

 

 
 
 

October 26, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Nita M. Lowey 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC  20515  
 
Dear Congresswoman Lowey: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated October 20, 2015, regarding your request for 
NRC to undertake risk assessment of a proposed new natural gas pipeline near the Indian Point 
Energy Center and a response to Mr. Paul Blanch’s questions. 
 
Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 

Eugene Dacus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 

 
  



 
 
 

October 26, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Eliot L. Engel 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC  20515  
 
Dear Congressman Engel: 
 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated October 20, 2015, regarding your request for 
NRC to undertake risk assessment of a proposed new natural gas pipeline near the Indian Point 
Energy Center and a response to Mr. Paul Blanch’s questions. 
 
Please be assured that we are working on a response, and a reply will be forwarded to you as 
soon as possible. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
 

Eugene Dacus, Director 
Office of Congressional Affairs 

 
 


